
 

 

FORMULA CLASSIC RACING 

11th January 2021 

 

Happy New Year, I trust you all had a safe and enjoyable one. 

 

The AGM for FCR is being held on Thursday 11th February 2021; please see attached invitation to 
attend. 

Also attached is a nomination for any member who wishes to stand for a position on the FCR 
committee. 

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to thank those members that have already renewed 
their membership for this year. 

 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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